
LINDSEY O. GRAHAM
SOUTH CAROLINA

290 RUSSELL SENATE OFFICE BUILDING

WASHINGTON. DC 20510
(202) 224-5972

UNITED STATES SENATE
May 9, 2016

The Honorable Nikki Haley
Governor
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 451
Columbia, SC 29201-3740

Dear Governor Haley:

The attached letter concerns an issue outside my official jurisdiction. Therefore, as a courtesy to
my constituent, I am sending this correspondence to your attention.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and I ask that you please respond directly to the
individual.

Sincerely,

Lindsey O. Graham
United States Senator
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COLUMBIA. SC 29201
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FLORENCE, SC 29501
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530 JOHNNIE DODDS BOULEVARD

SUITE 202
MOUNT PLEASANT, SC 29464
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ROCK HILL, SC 29730
(803) 366-2828
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PENDLETON, SC 29670
(864) 646-4090



Mrs. Charlene Bethel
7 Sandy Glen Court
Columbia, SC 29223-2944
charlene bethel@yahoo.com
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From: "no-reply@lgraham.senate.gov" <no-reply@lgraham.senate.gov>
Date: 5/5/20164:41 :27 PM
To: "webmail@lgraham-iq.senate.gov" <webmail@lgraham-iq.senate.gov>
Cc:
Subject: Senator Lindsey Graham

DEAR House of legislature,

I am one of the six parent that was tragically involved with the incident that happened at Broad
River Correctional Institution April 4th 2016 that morning five or six of our loved one was
closed in an area with 30 other inmate that was not supposed to be in that area. Our love ones
was brutally attacked with knives and Shanks by 30 inmates in which the guards close them in
and watched as our love ones begin to cry out and bang on the door for help and no one
responded while watching. We are concerned parents that have tried to bring up a lawsuit with
Todd Rutherford and Robert Goings have some of our paperwork, in which we are trying to do
a class action lawsuit. But in the meantime Our concern is that a corrupt state facility would
allow this type of incident to happen, and knowing that nothing is being done about it. This
investigation has been going on a month and not even the media knows about it; please help us
find some type of resolution so we won't have to wake up to a tragic phone call that our love
one or anyone love one has been hurt, due to negligence of the state. Sincerely concerned
parent that needs to have some type of resolution of peace to know that this state is not allowed
this type of incident to go unnoticed


